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This measure will have a huge negative impact on multiple small businesses they will 

have to shut down because of the fees imposed on them. On the other hand how 

much more money is this even going to cost to implement. People will resort to 

buying firearms in the black market our licensed gun dealers are the first line of 

defense against domestic abuse or suicide and drug addicts and criminals from 

purchasing firearms.  


